
Hummingbird Pediatrics Financial Policy 
 

We would like to thank you for choosing Hummingbird Pediatrics as your child’s health 

care provider. Please review the payment policies for our office. 
 

 

     Responsibility for Payment 

It is expected that all patients/guarantors receiving services are financially responsible for 

the timely payment of all charges incurred. Due to National Insurance Documentation 

Requirements and Coding Guideline, any preventative office visit which includes other 

reasons; sick, medication refill, follow up, etc. will be charged as two office visits. Co-

pay’s Deducible and co-insurance may apply, depending on your insurance benefits. 
 

Acceptance of Your Health Insurance 

We accept most insurance plans and Medicaid. Please check with the office to confirm that 

we accept your insurance.  Co-payments and any prior patient balance are due when your 

child checks in to be seen in the office. Hummingbird Pediatrics is not a party to any legal 

agreements between divorced or separated parents. The parent/guardian accompanying a 

minor to an appointment is responsible for payment. 

Self-Pay Patients 

If you do not have health insurance or we do not accept your health insurance, payment in 

full is due at the time of your visit. 

PPO/HMO Insurance Plans 

All managed care co-payment amounts are due at the time of service. You acknowledge 

that it is your responsibility to be aware of what services are covered and you agree to pay 

for any service deemed to be non-covered or not authorized by the plan. 

HMO- Your insurance plan may require that you identify a Primary Care Physician (PCP) 

for your child. If this notification is not on file with your insurance plan, payment for 

services may be denied. Please notify your insurance company if you change PCPs or 

insurance. 

 


